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Dear Members of the Common Council of the City of Terre Haute,

We, the homeowners of 2710 Wilson Drive, oppose the passage of General Ordinance 3, 2022 amending City Code,
Chapter 8, Article 1, Section 8-21 Specific One-Way Street Designations - Schedule E, being considered for vote on
September 8, 2022 by the Council.

We feel making 27th Street, between Wilson and Oak Streets, one-way would not be for the common good of the
neighborhood and cause great inconvenience to many in the area.

We have no objection to Section 8-34 Specific Maximum Speeds Established - Schedule J, Relating to 27th Street from
Wilson to Oak Street.

Thank you for your consideration about this Ordinance.

Jim and Mary Add Baker
2710 Wilson Drive
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